HB 1828 —-- TEMPORARY BOATING SAFETY IDENTIFICATION CARD
SPONSOR: Miller

Currently, nonresidents can receive a one time temporary boating
safety identification card to operate a rented vessel or a vessel
being considered for sale. This bill expands this opportunity for
a temporary boating safety identification card to Missouri
residents.



